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     EDUCATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 

FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 
8th FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 

THURSDAY, JUNE 21, 2018 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
 

April 2018- APRIL 2019 
Members 
Austin Scott, Chair 

Attendance 
P 

Present 
2 

Absent 
0 

Dr. Allan Zeman, Vice-Chair P 2 0 
Robert Audet P 1 1 
Linda Barnett P 1 0 
Maureen S. Dinnen P 2 0 
Amy Ellowitz P 1 0 
Thomas Harrison A 0 2 
Deniece Jones P 2 0 
Terry Large P 2 0 
Jennifer Lovell P 2 0 
Dr. Heather Munns A 1 1 
Sarah Owen DelNegri P 1 0 
Lincoln Pasteur P 1 0 
Dr. Maureen Persi A 1 1 
Christopher Relyea A 1 1 
Betty Shelley 
Lillian Small 
Dr. Michele Verdi Knapp  
  

1 1 
A 0 2 
P 1 0 

 

Appointed Members to the Board: 18 
Needed to constitute a quorum: 10 

 
Staff 
Junia Robinson, Staff Liaison 

 
 
Communication to City Commission 

 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Education Advisory Board encourages City Commission and 
Staff to research and plan a public charter school in Fort Lauderdale.  The A d v i s o r y  
Board greatly appreciated Commissioner Moraitis visit to our June, 2018 board meeting 
along with staff members Rufus James, Manager of the Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport 
and Carlton Harrison, Assistant Manager of the Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport who 
discussed opportunities for a charter school in or around the executive airport. The board 
request to be included and kept abreast of ongoing research efforts for a public charter 
school in our city. 

 
MOTION made by Dr. Zeman, seconded by Betty Shelley. In a voice vote, the motion 
unanimously passed. 
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